
Hello – 

  

I am writing in support of Taylor’s Law.  I hope that this legislation will be supported and will become law.   I 
believe that if we have stiffer penalties for drug dealers it will create a deterrent and will help in the battle 
against opioid epidemic. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Bill Rehm 
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